Steven SeEe

From: Sandra Taylor <sandrat315@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 10:23 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Testimony oppaosition of HB5275

House Committee on Elections:

My name is Sandra Taylor, a resident of Johnston, Rl and I am writing this testimony in opposition of the following bill
5275 that establishes instant runoff/ranked choice voting to general assembly primaries, with 3 or more candidates.

Respectfully,

Sandra Taylor



